

July 17, 2013

Ms. Jacqueline Markatos Ocean County Mothers of Multiples 11 Carriage Way Barnegat, NJ 08005-3393

Dear Ms. Markatos,

On behalf of the Children's Specialized Hospital family, I would like to thank you for your generous gift of \$1,500. We are so grateful that you would choose to support our efforts to help children with special needs.

Since our founding in 1891, the generosity of friends like you has enabled us to fulfill our mission, expand our programs and services, and increase access to care. From our humble beginnings we have grown into the leading pediatric hospital in the country, having served over 20,000 children last year throughout the metropolitan area.

Thank you for your gift, your confidence and for sharing our mission to help children with special needs.

Sincerely,

Philip Salerno III

President and Chief Development Officer

NO GOODS OR SERVICES WERE PROVIDED IN EXCHANGE OF THIS GIFT.
For your records, Children's Specialized Hospital Foundation's Tax I.D. number is 13-6844298

1-888-CHILDREN (244-5373) www.childrens-specialized.org